
 

 
 
 
 
REF: NNA/LionHeart 
 
July 2022 
 
Re: Year 10 LionHeart Challenge – Friday 8th of July 2022  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your son/daughter has been selected to take part in the LionHeart Challenge at City 
Academy. This is a project we have been involved with for several years and has 
always been very successful with students. The day will help them build skills around 
teamwork and communication but is rooted in the theme of Business and Enterprise 
skills. This event will run during normal school hours so your child should arrive as 
normal and on time, on Friday 8th of July 2022.  
 
This is a great opportunity for your child to be involved in an activity which will help 
prepare students to enter the world of industry. Students will be working in groups to 
design and build their own projects and business proposals and then will present these 
to visitors in school from Companies and businesses. 
 
There is no cost involved and this is a great opportunity for your son/daughter to 
experience. All students are to be in full school uniform for this day, as they normally 
would. Failure to attend in uniform will result in them being removed from this event. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact me on the school number, 0121 729 7160 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr N. Nazar 
Head of Year 10 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


